
 
Update Paul Kwofie August 2019 

The Netherlands 

iSTEPup Organization 

25th August, 2019. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

It is with pleasure that I write this letter. I am Paul Kwofie, a beneficiary of the iSTEPup scholarship 

scheme. I write to report on my academic progress in the past year. 

The second year was such a tough one. We took three courses in the entire second year. The courses 

were; ANATOMY, BIOCHEMISTRY and PHYSIOLOGY. I could secure a pass mark to enter the third year of 

my medical school education. 

The third year begins on 13 September 2019 and will end around May 2020. 

I promise to work as hard as possible to maintain better grades to be the medical doctor I seek to be. I 

am most grateful for your effort towards my education. 

Kind Regards, 

PAUL KWOFIE 

 


